

# Lancaster University Archery Club Executive Committee Meeting Minutes

Date – 2<sup>nd</sup> May 2022

Time – 1.00pm

Type of Meeting: Week 22

Chair: Adam Pettigrew

Location: Furness College

- **Invitees:** Jesse Phillips (JP), Adam Pettigrew (AP), Anna Ferguson (AF), Daniel Hudson (DH), Jamie Walker (JW), Liam Wylie (LW), Lucy Clarke (LC), Sky Beardmore (SB), Thea Moores (TM)
- **Members Present:** Jesse Phillips, Adam Pettigrew, Daniel Hudson, Jamie Walker, Liam Wylie, Lucy Clarke, Sky Beardmore, Thea Moores

## Agenda:

- Officer Reports
- Roses
- NEAUL

## Motion:

## **Officer Reports**

JW – begun handing over new exec on social media. New exec now have Discord permissions. Instagram announcements are set to be posted – LW and DH still need to take pics. Passwords are set to be changed today. Roses has been posted about. Going to start reposting tagged posts on Instagram. Sent application in for minibus driver ages ago but need to go in and chat to LUSU

SB – given LC a cheque. TM to email NEAUL about paying a cheque on the day. We set the budget in Summer. Get signatories done sooner rather than later

TM – still sorting AGB issues

JP – lots of printing. Won Roses! Chatted with Vlada about roses – she says congrats. Looked after Ptrevor



AP – collected Ptrevor. Email new exec names to LUSU

LC – started looking at info for BUCS. JW going to post about it. only need to sort transport so going to need trains – going to tell people to sort their own transport and reimburse them. People need entry scores. They have not published what shoot though. Competition happens in the middle of a lot of exams. BUCS applications close end of month. Going to investigate the captains group chat

AF – thinking about organising a picnic social

## Roses

We won 5/6 matches!!

JW – monthly newsletter to encourage more people to join? To try and interview Henry because he is new and a novice. Try and get in contact with LUSU media to get the videos – AP to keep updated. Going to contact LUSU about making NEUAL more public

LC – push group warm up and strategy more to make it more 'teamy'

## NEAUL

TM – pick up 179 key and organise people until Lucy gets there

We won't have a lot of space behind the shooting line so there may not be space for a tent

They're bringing 10 bosses. We need to supply 10. The bosses will only just fit

Please everyone be there for set up

LC – going to organise 3 set up groups like we had for Roses. Leaders will be TM, JW and JP. Message Nye?

Rope fence must cover the gate

DH - to get zip ties to fix pole signs

Meeting adjourned – 1.35pm